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From: Alisa Brisson [mailto:alisa@cbredpath.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 8:50 AM

To: PUC

Subject: street lighting

As a member of the downtown Hanover, NH community, I have been involved in the town
discussion regarding our street light operation. It is clear that residents do not want the lights to
be completely off as many of are walkers and need the lights for evening visibility and safety.
We need National Grid to come up with a comprehensive and affordable lighting option for our

town, and other NH towns. we wish to install LED lighting and have partial night light options which
would still provide the needed lighting and help reduce our carbon footprint. This needs to be an
affordable upgrade so the town can make the change. Please convey my thoughts to those making
decisions regarding this manner. Thanks you, Alisa Brisson

Alisa Brisson, Realtor
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